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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – Pets in Masks!

For our Photo Friday collage this week, try putting your pets

in a mask! Fails are welcome. Submit your photos to

shane.tedder@uky.edu by 6am on Friday morning. At left,

George Vosevich modeling his UK-issued mask.

Self-care, maintaining and improving our mental and physical health, should always be a

priority but it is especially important in these trying times. UK Human Resources, through

their Work-Life Connections Program, provides a wide array of resources available to all

UK Employees. We encourage you to take time this week to do two things. First, learn

about the warning signs that commonly indicate that stress and circumstances are

negatively impacting your mental health. Second, familiarize yourself with the resources

that UK provides to help you regain balance and focus. More info:

https://www.uky.edu/hr/work-life/counseling/worklife-connections-counseling

The Campus Navigation Workstream has been

working for the past few weeks developing

the design and location for exterior signage to

assist the campus community with physical

distancing and directional protocols. These

signs will provide guidance along pathways

and in outdoor gathering areas like plazas and

seat walls. The signs (right) will be in place by

the end of the month. At left, Maureen

Dreckman, FIS, ground truths a decal

location at the Taylor Education Building.

The four Area Maintenance teams and Med

Center Facilities have been working to

assemble and deploy 378 plexiglass shields

(right) for use by instructors in classrooms.

The shields for main campus classrooms are

being assembled in the basement of

Whitehall Classroom Building (left) and

then distributed to other buildings from

there. The 61 shields for classrooms across

the Medical Center will be assembled and

distributed by Tony Ashcraft and his teams.
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